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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 

Class 1 

Tilly & Marcel 

Class 2 

Nikkita & Clement 

Class 3 

Amal & Cerys 

Class 4 

Erin & Ricco 

Class 5 

Jeremiah & Logan 

Class 6 

Oliver & Hamish 

Nursery 

All the children in 

Nursery 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 13th December 2019 

Attendance 
 

Whole School– 91.43% 
Class 1— 94.90% 
Class 2— 95.13% 
Class 3— 91.19% 
Class 4— 89.91% 
Class 5— 83.50% 
Class 6— 93.37% 
 

Lates - 55 
 

Lost learning 
= 5h 49 mins 
 

Early Bird - 
Class 3 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week  we 
are looking for 

people who 
enjoying getting 

ready for 
Christmas! 

Breakfast Club   
7:45—8:45  
£2 per day.  

More information 
available in the 
school office.  

An enormous thank you to everyone who came to one of the Christmas 
Activities and Fairs this week. It was really good to have so many people 
in school and nursery. So far we have raised over £500 for resources in 
school.  
On Wednesday morning Class 1 & 2 visited the Junior School to watch 
their Christmas Performance. They really enjoyed the performance and 
seeing some familiar faces.  
Wednesday was a busy day in our school kitchen as the 
kitchen staff prepared over 150 Christmas Dinners for 
children and staff. The meal was delicious! 

Absence 
It is the time of year when 

coughs, colds and other illnesses 
can be everywhere. If your child is 

too unwell to come to school or 
nursery then please call the office  
(386640) so we can record this on 

the registers.  
Children must not return to school 

or nursery for 48 
hours after sickness 

or diarrhoea.  

Dates for this term 
 

Christmas performances 
Tuesday 17th December  9.15 Nursery am & classes 5 & 6 
      1:30 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
Wednesday 18th December  9.15 Classes 1,2,3 & 4 
      1:30 Nursery pm & classes 5 & 6 
 

Friday 20th December—  last day of school and nursery 
 

WEDNESDAY 8TH JANUARY — back to school and nursery 
Please note the change of date for coming back after Christmas 

Starting School September 2020 
If you have a child born between 1st September 2015 

and 31st August 2016 you must apply online at 
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions. There are no paper 

application forms this year. Even if your child is in our 
nursery you must apply online by 15th January 
2020. If you have any questions or do not have 
access to the internet please talk to the office. 

Parents of children in Year 2 will need to apply for 
Year 3 (Junior School) using the online system.  

Christmas Hamper  
Raffle tickets 

on sale next week—20p 

Please return any completed parent 
questionnaires to the office before 
the end of term for your chance to 

win a £30 ASDA voucher. 

Thursday 19th December 
Non-uniform Day 
Christmas Parties 

 
 

Children in Nursery will have special 
Christmas snack and in school there 
will be a special extras with bagels 
during Early Bird at the start of 

the day. You do not need to provide 
any food. If you wish to make a 
£1 donation all money raised will 

go to the NSPCC 
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